From: gopray@windstream.net

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 7:29 PM
To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov >
Subject: Foreign Exchange Regulations

## Dear Sirs:

As a foreign currency exchange trader with an account with a US brokerage, I would like to request that you not lower the leverage from 1:100 to 1:10. This will cause traders to transfer funds out of US brokerages to overseas brokerages where they can get better leverage. This will only hurt the US brokerages. Our economy has enough aches and pains at the present without adding more to it.

Sincerely, Brenda Anderson